
 

 

 

 

Dear NSS IIT Delhi Team, 

 

Thank you very much for inviting me to Kaizen 2023, the social fest hosted by NSS 

IIT Delhi. I truly appreciate your efforts in creating this event and bringing people 

together for a good cause. 

 

Unfortunately, due to [brief explanation of your reason for declining], I won't be able 

to participate in Kaizen 2023 this year. 

 

I wish you all the best for a successful and impactful event. I hope you have a great 

turnout and achieve your goals for creating positive change in society. 

 

Sincerely, 


